
JOIN THE 
PROUD ONES 

Okilii ( £ r a t IGtii. 
custom made crests emblazon the cloth of golf club members 

everywhere . . . all who wear them do so with pride. 

(611I11 (£rrst tCh\ 
takes the ancient gold weaver's art into the jet age. Our three 

dimensional club and tournament crests in silver and gold 
bullion are interwoven with fine fabrics in your club's own 

colors, and will be worn with distinction. 

Simply send us your club or tournament insignia . . . our skilled artists will 
design your own crest in full color for your approval. 

Join the Proud Ones...And Profit. 

(goto ( t o t ffiti. 
12307 Ventura Boulevard, Studio City, California 91604 

Telephone (213) 877-2665 Cable Address CRESTOGOLD 

Send for information about our exciting new line of crested accessories. 

LETTERS 

TO THE 

EDITOR 

Agree but disagree 
I am writing concerning an arti-
cle that I read in your March is-
sue, called "A Unique and Cou-
rageous Program for Greens 
Management," by Jerry Claussen. 
In the article, Mr. Claussen 
discusses the feeding program 
which Mr. Metsker follows for 
his Penncross greens. I am in 
complete agreement with him 
on everything but the amount of 
ferrous sulphate applications. 

The article states that it is ap-
plied at the rate of three pounds 
per 1,000 square feet. I believe 
the author meant three ounces 
per 1,000 square feet. Three 
pounds of this material would 
greatly damage the soil because it 
would lower the soil pH and, 
possibly, cause a fixation of other 
elements. 

I hope you will publish a cor-
rection in your magazine before 
someone has a chance to apply it 
at that rate. 

We have Penncross greens on 
our course, and I have used both 
the high and low N programs. I 
favor the latter, as does Mr. Met-
sker, and for the same reasons. 
I believe that a turfgrass that is 
given a high rate of N is about 
as healthy as a man that habitu-
ally over eats. 

I enjoy G O L F D O M very much, 
particularly Fred Grau's column. 

Jack Poland, superintendent 
Au Sable River GC 

Oscoda, Mich. 

Editor's note: The gentleman 
from Michigan is absolutely 
right. The figure should be three 
ounces, not three pounds, per 
1,000 square feet. 


